
Dear member representative, 
 
Considering an expected lower participation in person at the upcoming General Assembly of 
FIPS-Mouche and with the aim to maximize a mandate of the elected person, Board decided to 
provide to all member federation, not physically represented at the General Assembly, an 
option to vote electronically via email. 
 
Attached are : 

• Electronic Ballot slip 
• Biographies of the 6 candidates (https://www.fips-mouche.com/congresses/) 

 
Voting instructions: 

• Every member has just 1 vote. Please coordinate within your federation before casting 
your vote, you don’t get a second chance ! 

• Electronic Ballot slip may only be cast from your email address as a SPOC (federation 
single point of contact) 

• To cast a legal vote, you may vote for one candidate only. 
• In case a valid electronic Ballot slip was received, and a federation will be represented 

by a delegate at the GA, the electronic Ballot slip will be ignored, and delegate will carry 
out vote in person in accordance to our Statutes  

• You must return the ballot slip to me before 11 April 2024 via e-mail 
stefan.allacker@fips-mouche.com 

• There is no obligation to vote. 
• Your vote will remain secret and will only be known to FIPS-Mouche Board  

 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
Stefan Allacker 
General Secretary 
+32 472 96 58 02 
www.fips-mouche.com 
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